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October 23, 2023 
To: Madison Area Public Works Contractors, Developers and Engineers 
 
RE: Contractors, Developers and Engineers Meeting 
 
The next meeting has been scheduled for Wednesday November 8, 2023 at 8:00 AM.  This 
meeting will be virtual on zoom. 
 
One topic will be proposed Standard Specification revisions.  A summary of the proposed changes 
will be posted to the City of Madison Engineering Website 
https://www.cityofmadison.com/engineering/developers-contractors/standard-specifications  around 
November 3. 
 
If you have any items for discussion, please forward them to John Fahrney, 1600 Emil St. Madison, 
WI. 53713, no later than Monday November 6, 2023, for inclusion on the agenda.  The e-mail address 
is jfahrney@cityofmadison.com. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
  
John S. Fahrney, P.E. 
Construction Engineer 
  
  
 
cc: Jim Wolfe, City Engineering 

Norman Davis, Department of Civil Rights 
 Yang Tao, City Traffic Engineering 
 Eric Knepp, Parks Division 
 Pete Holmgren, Water Utility 
 Hannah Mohelnitzky, City Engineering 
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Principal Engineer 1 
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